
                         
 

 
The closing portion of the night will take place from 8:05pm to 8:30pm. 

You are invited to attend this portion of the evening. Dismissal will follow. 
 

Please use these guidelines to ensure a quick, easy and safe check out process. 
  

1. To pick up your child(ren), head to the grade level table(s) in the lobby and give 
your password. 

 
2. In return for your password, you will receive a nametag(s) for your child(ren). 

 
3. Once you have your nametag(s), head into the Worship Center.  

There are 2 entrances, one in the lobby and one at the end of the long hallway 

where the restrooms are located.  
 

4. The 2 rows along either side of the Worship Center are reserved for parent 
seating. Please, enter from the back row and loop around to the front, filling the 

rows so there are no empty chairs. This becomes the dismissal line.  
 

5. We ask that you remain in the parent seating area during this time. Dismissal will 
follow our last song. Please do not leave this area to retrieve your children on your 

own.  
 

6. To ensure everyone’s safety, parents hand over their nametag(s) and a runner will 
retrieve your children and bring them back to you.  

 
7. Exit the Worship Center using the closest door, clearing the pick-up area. Feel free 

to meet and talk in the lobby to avoid congestion in these high traffic areas. 

 
 

 

 

                         

 


